
ACCEPTED APRIL 5, 2012

CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE
MEETING

MARCH 13, 2012 PORTSMOUTH CITY HALL 6:00 P.M.
CONFERENCE ROOM B

Present: Chairperson Nancy Emerson, Bob Layton, Algene Bailey, Constance Carmody,
Lynne Langley, Jean Pecunies

Absent: Vice Chairperson Dani Rooney (excused)

Staff: David Moore, Community Development Director

Chairperson Emerson called the meeting to order and recognized the following
individuals to discuss their application for the FY 2012-2013 Public Service Agency
Grant Program.

Child and Family Services, Family Counseling Program
Sandra Beaudry, Program Director
AIDS Response Seacoast, Client Services Program
Richard Wagner, Executive Director
Kristin Thole, Director of Client Services
A Safe Place, Direct Services for Domestic Violence Victims
Marsie Silvestro, Executive Director
New Heights: Adventures for Teens
Tracey Tucker, Executive Director
Janice Hastings, Development Director
Sexual Assault Support Services
Kathy Beebe, Executive Director
YMCA of Greater Manchester, Membership for All
Harold Jordan, Chief Executive Officer
Leslee Stewart, Vice President of Development
American Red Cross of New Hampshire
Ian Dyar, Regional Emergency Services Director
Maria White, Chief Executive Officer
Stephanie Couturier, Chief Development Officer
Alice Walton, Regional Development Coordinator

Chairperson Emerson adjourned the meeting at 8:00 p.m.


